
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 

Monday, October 13, 2025 
Happy College Month!! 

 

 

Congratulations to this week's Falcons of the Week, Halee Jameson, Jacob Myslakowski, Logan Parker, 
Landon Vaughn. Please stop in the office to pick up your shirt, lunch, popcorn and slushy pass from Mrs. 

Rice. 

 

Today, we recognize both Indigenous Peoples Day and Columbus Day. Indigenous Peoples Day honors the 

rich culture, history, and contributions of Native American communities, whose resilience and heritage 

are deeply connected to the land we live on. At the same time, Columbus Day marks the arrival of 

Christopher Columbus to the Americas in 1492, a key event in history that also had profound impacts on 

Indigenous populations. Today is an opportunity for us to reflect on our shared history, acknowledge the 

experiences of Indigenous peoples, and strive to create a future that respects all cultures. 

 

Attention all Students: A recruiter from the Air Force will be at all three lunches on Tuesday, October 

14 to talk with anyone interested in learning more about what the Air Force can offer you. Visit Mr. 

Medford at his table by the Commons on Tuesday. 

 

Attention all Juniors and Seniors: A representative from Alpena Community College will be here on 

Wednesday, October 15 at 9:45AM to talk with any Junior or Senior interested in learning more about 

the classes and programs Alpena Community College has to offer. 

 

Unleash your inner actor, artist and counselor at law!! Become a witness, attorney, journalist, or artist 

and enact case facts in front of attorneys and judges in real life courtrooms. If you want to be a lawyer, 

actor, writer,teacher, or more, Mock Trial may be for you. Mock Trial is an experience that will build 

your resume and be a ton of FUN! In Mock Trial there is something for everyone. Join us in Lab 103,  on 

Wednesday, October 15, 2025 at 2:30, to LEARN MORE and meet the coaches, Breck Gildner and Kacy 

Hinkley. 

 

Have you always thought about auditioning for a musical but have been too nervous to try? Would you 

like to improve your vocal music ability? Would you like to meet some new friends and try an activity that 

looks great on your college application? The OHHS Theatrical Troupe will be having some pre-audition 

musical theatre workshops coming up in October.  Join us at 4 pm on October 16 and 23 and at 1:15 on 

October 30 to get a headstart and feel more confident auditioning in December! 

 

Falcons, have you ever taken a path when it seemed that everybody else was going in a different 

direction? Do you like to be creative when it comes to solving a problem? If so, then our word of the 

week is for you : Unorthodox To be unorthodox is to go against the grain. It is when you have an unusual 

solution to a common problem. It describes an unconventional approach to things when everyone else 

does it in the same, expected way. Here it is in a sentence:  Life and careers are not a straight line. 



Oftentimes, an unorthodox approach can result in surprisingly wonderful results. See the display case 

near the main office for more information about our word of the week.  

 

Attention NHS Members: Looking for volunteer hours this semester? Sign up to take tickets at our 

home games for easy hours! Sign up in the Athletic Office. 

 

 

Today in Sports  

JV and Varsity Volleyball @ Harrison 5:30pm/7pm 


